Public Hearing - Feb. 10, 1986

The public hearing was called to order at 7 P.M. by President Shealer.
Persons attending included - Messrs. Fiscel, Schmitt, Hartzell, Heflin,
Ditzler, Witt, Madsen, Stokes, Sterner, Lawver, Attorney Oyler, Hal Greenlee,
Fern Ohlor, Frank Herring. .

Messrs. Greenlee, Ohler and Herring all reported they favor. the praoposed
changes (portion of R-2 District on Steinwehr Avenue be changed to Tourist
Commercial from the north parking lot of Avenue Diner, south to jein existing
Tourist Commercial District).

A letter received from the Planning Commission was read asking for additional
time to further study-the -proposal that would extend the Historic District
south on Baltimore Street te the parking lot of Avenue Diner.

With no further comments fortheomlng, the hearing clased at




